
   

HVCA , Unit #10 - 1055 Hampton Circle Saskatoon, Sk. S7R 0G7 www.saskhvca.com 

Fall Newsletter 2023 

Letter from the President 2 

Cinema Under the Stars  3 

Troy Davies Update 4 

St. Lorenzo News 5 

Ernest Lindner News 6 

HFMC News 7 

Indoor Youth Soccer 8 

Inside this issue:—-- 

Fall Registration Aug 13 

Cinema Under the 
Stars 

 Sep. 9 

Pumpkins in the 
Park 

 Nov. 1 

Dates to Note:—- 



 2 

HVCA , Unit #10 - 1055 Hampton Circle Saskatoon, Sk. S7R 0G7 www.saskhvca.com 

HAMPTON  VILLA GE COM M UNIT Y ASS OCI ATIO N FA LL  NE WSLETTER   

Dear Community Members, 

I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits as we enjoy the summer season.  
I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to each one of you for your active participation and 
unwavering support. Your dedication to our community is what makes our neighbourhood truly  
special. 

In terms of infrastructure and development, I'm pleased to inform you that several projects are  
underway to enhance our community's facilities. Our diligent maintenance team has been working 

tirelessly to ensure that our parks, playgrounds, and common areas remain clean, safe, and enjoyable for everyone. We 
are also actively exploring opportunities to improve our community engagement and organize more recreational  
activities for all age groups. 

Additionally, our community association continues to be a driving force for positive change in the wider region. We have 
collaborated with local organizations and authorities to address concerns such as traffic management, environmental 
sustainability through cleanup actives, and social welfare through donations. By actively participating in these initiatives,  
we are demonstrating our commitment to making a lasting impact on our community and the world around us. 

Looking ahead, we have an exciting lineup of events and activities planned for the coming months. From our  
neighbourhood Cinema Under the Stars, Pumpkins in the Park and the opening of the fall registrations for our well  
supported recreational activities, there will be something for everyone to enjoy. Stay tuned for updates on our social 
media channels and community notice boards. 

Together, let's build a community that we are proud to call home. I look forward to the exciting journey ahead and  
witnessing our community flourish even further, please feel free to volunteer on our board and join me on this journey.  

Warm regards, 
Clifton Bennett 
President – Hampton Village Community Association 
president@saskhvca.com  

mailto:president@saskhvca.com
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St Lorenzo Ruiz Catholic School 

 

Principal: Maria Monteiro  

MMonteiro@gscs.ca   

306-659-7950  

Greetings from St Lorenzo! We hope this message finds you and 
your families in good health and high spirits enjoying the long 
summer with which we have been blessed. 

Firstly, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to all the 
community members who have supported us throughout the  
academic year. Your unwavering encouragement and  
collaboration have played a significant role in creating a thriving 
learning environment for our students. 

As we bid farewell to another successful year, we would like to 
take this opportunity to acknowledge the accomplishments of our 
students. They have excelled in various academic and  
extracurricular activities, demonstrating their talent, dedication, 
and commitment. We are incredibly proud of their achievements 
and grateful to our dedicated teachers and staff who have  
nurtured their growth. 

Our students showcased their learning in different ways. We were able to showcase student 
learning through our Wax Museum, Countries Come Alive, ME Day, Fine Arts, FN cultural  
learning, field trips, and Grade 8 and K graduations! This year we were fortunate to receive  
funding from LEGO foundation and be part of the Canadian Playful Schools Network. Our CPSN 
team engaged our students in grades 4-8 in playful/ joyful learning opportunities. 

St Lorenzo is a faith-based school where we focus on the development of the “whole child". This 
includes all aspects of the child's well-being, including social-emotional, physical, creative, and 
cognitive capacities. We are accepting registrations for all grades as well as Kindergarten for the 
Fall. If your child is 5 years old by January 31st, 2024, he/she is eligible to register for  
kindergarten. To register your child at St Lorenzo Ruiz elementary school, please call 306 659 
7950, stop by, or complete our online registration form on our website. 

We are committed to fostering strong ties with our community. If you have any ideas or  
suggestions for collaborative projects, volunteering opportunities, or events that can benefit both 
our school and the community, please don't hesitate to reach out. We value your input and  
believe that together we can create a positive impact. 

God Bless you all! 

mailto:MMonteiro@gscs.ca
https://www.lazerautobody.ca/
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As mentioned, in March we also had our second Just Read Initiative financially supported by the 
Community Association. Our school goal is to have all students reading or being read to for at least 
20 minutes each day. This develops strong literacy skills, builds background knowledge, and helps 
students to learn about themselves and others, building compassion and tolerance.  

We feel the Hamptons is the greatest community in Saskatoon. It is the people that make the 
Hamptons great. Please have a wonderful summer and we look forward to serving our families in 
the fall! 

Principal: Todd Berg 

BergW@spsd.sk.ca  

  306-683-7560 

Ernest Lindner School 
 

HAMPTON  VILLA GE COM M UNIT Y ASS OCI ATIO N FA LL  NE WSLETTER   

On behalf of the staff and students at Ernest Linder School I want 
to thank the Hampton Community for the amazing support they 
offer our school. The proverb, “It takes a village to raise a child.” 
means that an entire community of people must provide for and 
interact positively with children for those children to experience 
and grow in a safe and healthy environment. The relationship  
between ELS and the community association models this proverb. 

Back in February we partnered with Shotokan Karate to provide 
martial arts training for 35 students in our school. The purpose of 
this program was to improve the mental and physical health of 
students through activity. We are so proud to include the  
Community Association in this partnership for the fall of 2023  
offering karate and dance education after school for our students. 
It is powerful to have this training for our students within the  
Community Association Room. 

mailto:BergW@spsd.sk.ca
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